POWERGEN

“ Not just Power...People too!”

RELOCATION
NOTICE

PowerGen's Head Office relocates to Point Lisas

The Power Generation Company of Trinidad and Tobago Limited (PowerGen)
wishes to advise our stakeholders that effective October 2nd, 2023, our Head
Office at 6a Queen’s Park West, Port of Spain will be relocated to Point Lisas:

Caspian Drive
Point Lisas Industrial Estate
Point Lisas

Invoices for our Accounts Payable Department should be delivered to the Security
booth at our Point Lisas Plant in clearly labelled envelopes to:
ACCOUNTS PAYABLE

Finance Department

The Power Generation Company of Trinidad and Tobago Limited
Caspian Drive

Point Lisas Industrial Estate

Point Lisas

Our telephone numbers remain unchanged.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

@ www.powergen.co.tt ﬁ @ pgcpowergentt




